
As of this week, our Empowered by Christ: Enriching Our Future Capital Campaign information packets have 
been mailed to school families, grandparents, alumni, and friends of Lutheran High School. This exciting 
next step allows us to share the vision and heart of the campaign with our entire Cougar community. Inside 
each packet, you’ll find details about how this campaign supports our mission to Grow and Serve in Christ 
by investing in the students of today and tomorrow. We encourage you to read through the materials and 
prayerfully consider a gift to support our students.  Your participation—no matter the size of the gift—makes 
a meaningful difference in advancing the LHS ministry. Thank you for being a part of this journey with us!
While our pledge cards do not list a specific due date, we are encouraging all supporters to return their 
pledge cards by mid-May so we can keep moving forward with confidence and enthusiasm. We are excited 
to bring to life the first tier of our Empowered by Christ: Enriching Our Future campaign—which includes a 
brand-new catering kitchen for a healthy lunch program, enhancements to the Commons for worship and 
performing arts, and much-needed classroom and science lab renovations. These improvements will have 
an immediate and lasting impact on the spiritual, academic, and social growth of our students. To keep us on 
track for a summer timeline with Droste Construction and be ready for the fall, we are preparing to present 
pledges to our Board of Directors for project approval. Your prayerful consideration and generosity help 
ensure that we can begin as soon as this school year concludes and make these exciting updates a reality 
for our students. Thank you for being part of this meaningful effort to Grow and Serve in Christ through 
Lutheran High School!
To ensure your pledge has the greatest impact, we encourage you to return your pledge card no later than 
May 15. You may choose your preferred method of payment, how often you will make payments, and indicate 
when you will make your first payment.  Our current pledge total is $1.24 million. Now is the time to be part of 
a transformative endeavor that will benefit the students of Lutheran High School for generations to come.
If your campaign packet hasn’t arrived yet, we kindly ask for your patience—mail delivery has been slower than 
expected in some areas. To get materials immediately, please reach out to either Donor Relations Coordinator Butch 
Powley at powley@lhssc.org or (314) 368-2758, or Head of School Dr. Doug Kuhlmann at dkuhlmann@lhssc.org or 
(314) 497-3014. We’ll make sure you receive a Case Statement and all the campaign materials as quickly as possible. 

L U T H E R A N  H I G H  S C H O O L  

Campaign News
A P R I L  2 6 ,  2 0 2 5

C A M P A I G N  P R O J E C T S  T I M E L I N E


